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DNR will present proposed guidance for implementing TMDL requirements in municipal 

stormwater discharge permits.  DNR will explain why a percent reduction approach is proposed for 

implementing MS4 mass allocations.  Municipal stormwater benchmarks of compliance will be discussed 

as a way to show progress in complying with TMDL requirements.

